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    * FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE * 
 

 

TO:  Public News Media Sources 

 

FROM: Joel Kwiatkowski 

  Environmental Health Manager 

 

DATE: June 15, 2019 

 

RE:  Lifting of Contamination Advisory – Kawkawlin River, -Bay County, MI 

        

The results of surface water samples collected from the Kawkawlin River on June 14, 2019 met the State of 

Michigan's water quality standard for full body contact thus the public health advisory has been lifted.   

 

For additional information, please contact the Bay County Health Department at (989) 895-4006.  
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